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March 29, 2016

Juan Curiel Atty. Michael Chernin
2039 W National Ave 735 N Water St, Ste 1400
Milwaukee, W1 53204 Milwaukee, WI 53202
Dear Mr. Curiel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 29, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 2039 W National Ave (“El Toro Bravo™) based
upon the police report, and aldermanic, applicant, applicant’s son’s testimony.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Commeon Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, and aldermanic, applicant, applicant’s son’s testimony.
Said non-renewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins April 9, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 103, City Hall.

Respectfully,

SR.O SKI
ty Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 288-3456 » www.milwaukes.govicityclerk
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks
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Jim Owezarski
City Clerk
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Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@mitwaukee gov

March 29, 2016

Atty. Michael Chernin Juan Curiel
735 N Water St, Ste 1400 2039 W National Ave
Milwaukee, W1 53202 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr, Curiel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 29, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 2039 W National Ave (“El Toro Bravo™) based
upon the police report, and aldermanic, applicant, applicant’s son’s testimony.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Commen Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Commeon Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, and aldermanic, applicant, applicant’s son’s testimony.
Said non-renewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins April 9, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

& @
ES R. OWCZARS

v Clerk

City Hall » Room 208 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, WI153202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks




Jm Owezarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

:N[ll\vallkee Office of the Clty Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk,
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

March 29, 2016

Todd Schreiber
4234 W Luscher Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Schreiber:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Home Improvement Contractor’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for your Home Improvement Contractor license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Home Improvement Contractor’s license based on nonappearance,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
J S R. OW(

City/Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 » 200 E. Waells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone {414} 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govizityclerk
tember: Internationat Institute of Municipal Clerks MIUWALKCE
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)-f ‘ Jim Owczarski
( City Clerk
jowcza@mi?waukee.ov

Richard G. Pfaff
[Deputy City Clerk
rofaff@milwaukee.gov

March 29, 2016

Cathryn West
PO Box 70016
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. West:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by -
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 103, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OW

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukes, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityslerk f y
Member: International Institute of Municipal Glerks m;.whﬁ




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
joweza@milwaukee, gov

Cffice of the City C i
of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
mpiaff@mibvaukes. gov

March 29, 2016

Annette Wilber
2206B W Mitchell St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Wilber:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

- If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 5f. « Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phone (414} 286-2221 » Fax (414) 288-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk y
Member; Internationat Institute of Municipa) Glerks i
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March 29, 2016

Peadrick Shuttles
2601 E Allerton Ave
St. Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Shuttles:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, March 29, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells 5t. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govfcityslerk
Member: Infernational Institate of Municipal Clerks
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Richard G. Pfaff
Depuly City Clerk
rofaff@miwaukee.gov

March 29, 2016

Pierre Reyes

Praa Construction, Inc
944 S 28" St
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Reyes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Home Improvement Contractor’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for your Home Improvement Contractor license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.’

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Home Improvement Contractor’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 1035, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R, OWCZ
Citf Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 £. Wells St. + Milwaukes, W] 53202
Phone (414) 288-2221 » Fax (414) 2686-3458 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
NMember: international Institute of Municipal Clerks




Of Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

lowecza@milwaukee.gov

Mily

Vaukee Office of the City Clerk

Richard G, Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
piaffi@milwaukee.gov

March 29, 2016

John Tussler
1576 Green Bay Rd
Kenosha, WI 53144

Dear Mr. Tussler:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Home Improvement Contractor’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On March 17, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for your Home Improvement Contractor license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Home Improvement Contractor’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

i Q,_ s,/’
JAMES R. OWCZARSK]Y
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 81, » Milwaukes, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukes govicityslerk
Member; International Institute of Municipal Clerks m:.wh{t;ne




Jim Owezarski
Gity Clerk

owcza@milwaukee.gov
NM‘W&Hk@Q Office of the City Clerk

Richard G, Pfaff
Depuly City Clerk
pfaff@milwaukee.gov

March 29, 2016

La Xiong

Aeon Ink, LLC

5013 W Howard Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Ms. Xiong;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for an Extended Hours
Establishment license for the premises located at 5013 W Howard Ave (“Aeon Ink”) based on your
nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, March 29, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Extended Hours Establishment license application
based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R, OWCZ
City Cletk

City Hall * Room 205 = 200 E. Welis St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3458 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks 1Lw£fx




